
AMP Recycling Inc. 
Cbeyanne Pistole 
411 South Fort Street 
Detroit, Michigan 48217 
313-842-2421 
cheyanne@amprecycling.com 

August 9, 2017 

Katie Koster 
Environmental Engineer 
3058 West Grand Boulevard 
Detroit, Michigan 48202 
313-456-4678 
lwsterk1@ntichigan.gov 

Ms Koster, 

RECEIVED 

AUG 2 2 2017 

Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

We have received and reviewed the Violation Notice dated July 20, 2017. We have missed two 
reporting periods (January 2016-June 2016 and July 2016-Decemeber 2016) due to a termination 
of the employee who was to complete the reports. I have since took on this role and will be 
submitting the reports to you on time. We now suspect that the issue is fully resolved and do not 
expect to miss any of our reporting due dates. We have always maintained the proper records but 
have failed to provide the reporting of these. I am aware of the due dates for the rep011ing periods 
and have already set several reminders to complete our excess emissions report as I verify our 
records. As you are aware, we have submitted the outstanding excess emissions rep01is for the 
missed reporting periods on July 7, 2017. 

No excess emissions occurred during any of the above-mentioned reporting periods. During each 
startup and shutdown, no flux and no feed/charge were added to the emission unit, and electricity, 
propane or natural gas were used as the sole source of heat or the emission unit was not heated. 

Please advise of our findings, should they require more content. 

Thank you for your time. 

CMprw fjdok 
Cheyanne Pistole 
Amp Recycling, Inc. 


